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Résumé : 
Macroeconomic statistical manuals are regularly being revised in order to reflect changes to the economy, to  
process improvements in the measurement of specific economic phenomena, and/or to update the way in  
which results are presented to users. The last version of the System of National Accounts dates back to 2008 
and a lot has changed since then, amongst others in relation to increasing globalisation and the emergence  
of digitalisation. Furthermore, the last couple of years have seen an increasing demand for data that provide  
more  insight  into  household  well-being  and  its  sustainability,  focusing  on  issues  such  as  household 
distributional results and environmental-economic issues. Currently, the statistical community is working on 
the update of the System of National Accounts, to address these as well as several other issues, with the aim 
to have a new version available in 2025. This presentation will  provide an update on the SNA revision  
process, shedding light on the main topics covered, as well as on the timeline for the overall update.


